
 

 

Town of Francestown 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

Wednesday, April 10, 2019 

 

Tri-Town Landfill Meeting 

 

Members Present:  Henry Kunhardt and Abigail Arnold 

 

Others Present: Town Administrator Jamie A Pike, (Antrim) TA Donna Hanson, Robert Edwards, John 

Robertson, Michael Genest, Jim Plourde, (Bennington) Denise French, James Cleary, David Hardwick, 

Mark Mackesy, and Gary Russell. 

 

The Select Boards of Francestown, Bennington and Antrim met to discuss the Tri-Town Landfill.  The 

Boards discussed the renewal of the Alteration of Terrain Permit and future reclamation requirements. 

 

Two dates for future meetings were set.  A site visit will be conducted on Saturday, June 22, 2019 at 8am 

and a round table discussion will be held on November 13, 2019 at 6:30pm. 

 

Members were requested to review the existing 1999 agreement and recommend updates and 

amendments.  The agreement will be forward to Town Counsel for review. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Jamie A Pike 

 

Approved May 6, 2019 

 


